BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMLISSION
Regular Meeting
September 25, 2000

The September Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission
was called to order at 7:15 pm by Chairperson David Hinds. Also present for
the Planning Commission were Wyn Wilson, Bob Scharrer and Cheryl Hadsall.

Motion by Hadsall supported by Scharrer to approve Site Plan Review for
St. Martin's Church addition.
Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Wilson supported by Hadsall to recommend the Township Board
rezone 11730 Gera Rd parcel #05-10-6-22-4021-001 from A2 to B2 (request
2000-01).

Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Wilson supported by Hadsall to adjourn at 7:55 pm.
Motion carried 4-0.

David Hinds
Chairperson



